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To all Becker Co-Generation Employees

Congratulations!

May 30, 2014

Greetings,

We would like to take this time to officially welcome you to Unifor. The results of the vote
are in and by a 13 — 0 margin you and your co-workers have voted overwhelmingly for
positive changes to the workplace. In spite of your remote workplace location rest assured
the over 300,000 members of Unifor are by your side.

Unifor is now your union and we are certain that you will quickly learn and find out why
workers are proud to be members of a democratic and progressive union like Unifor.

Very shortly we will be sending notice to your employer about our intentions to bargain a
collective agreement and of course we will be contacting all of you to further discuss the
process moving forward. We will be electing a bargaining committee and taking proposals
for the changes you want to see and our leadership will also be assigning a local union and

National Representative that you will be working with.

Once again we want to congratulate you for your confidence in Unifor and we look forward
to working with all of you in the very near future. If yourhave any questions whatsoever,
please do not hesitate to contact me directly either via e-mail at organize@unifor.org or toll

free anytime at 1-877-495-6551.

Yours Truly,

T

John Aman e

Director of Organizing
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